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Outdoor Burning Banned in Paulding County 
 

 
Dallas, Georgia – May 1, 2019 – Effective on Tuesday, May 1st, the State of Georgia 
Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has issued a ban for all outdoor burning in 
Paulding County.   
 
The 2018 ban is expected to last between May 1st and September 30th unless weather 
and drought conditions dictate otherwise.  
 
During this period, the EPD prohibits the burning of limbs, leaves or any other yard 
debris.   
 
Campfires for recreational purposes are permitted.  However, campfires must be 
contained in a ring or pit and no larger than 3 feet by 3 feet and must be attended by an 
adult at all times.  
 
Any questions concerning the outdoor burn ban may be directed to the EPD at 404-362-
2671.  
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